
 

 
 

Thursday 24th August: 
GCSE examination results 2017 – Another Great Set of GCSE results at George Spencer 

 
Hot on the heels of their record-breaking A-level results last week, students and staff are 
celebrating once again with another fantastic set of GCSE results at George Spencer Academy. 
 
Despite the much publicised national examination changes, George Spencer achieved 
amongst some of its best GCSE results ever, with 77% of students gaining a pass at grade 4 or 
above in English and Maths – the equivalent to a grade ‘C’ or above.  
 
Executive Principal, Fraser Mitchell, said, “I’m thrilled that our students have  continued to 
gain some of the best GCSE examination results in the county once again, especially in light of 
all the changes to examinations this year. It has been a fantastic week for everyone connected 
with George Spencer after our record-breaking A-level results last week. I want to congratulate 
everyone in Year 11 and wish them all every success for the future. I also want to thank our 
fantastic staff who put in hours of work to help every student achieve their potential.” 
 
Places are still available in George Spencer Sixth Form.  
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